
    NEWS 
 

HIGHLIGHTS 
FEBRUARY 2023 

UPCOMING  AND  ONGOING 

http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca  (403) 328-5454  @lakeviewleth  lakeviewleth  

Mon Feb 1— Winter Walk Day 

Fri Feb 10— Grade 5 Basketball Tournament 

Thu Feb 16 — Pink Shirt Day, wear a pink shirt to stand against bullying 

Fri Feb 17— Grade 2 Inuit Day & Random Acts of Kindness Day 

Mon Feb 20 - Fri Feb 24 — No School for Students 

 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 

https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter 

for information about: 

• ADHD & Parents Support Group 

• AMH Newsletter 

• Keep Calm & Parent On Support Group 

• Rapid Access Counseling Information 

• Healthy Parents, Healthy Children 

• Indigenous Newsletters 
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FROM THE OFFICE 

Oki! The month of February is filled with opportunities to 
express gratitude and show acts of kindness. From 
Valentine's Day to Pink Shirt Day our students are learning 
to think about others and make choices to build a strong 
and caring community.  As well, some of our classrooms 
are participating in the Kitsikakomimm project, an initiative 
from the Lethbridge School Division Indigenous Education 
Department to support the SAGE clan.  Our school will be 
making cards, writing inspirational notes and drawing 
pictures that encourage others. 

We have also launched a schoolwide celebration of the 
book, The Boy, the Mole, the Fox, and the Horse by Charlie 
Mackesy, an inspirational story about love, kindness, hope, 
friendship and so much more. Each classroom from 
Kindergarten to Grade 5 has a copy of the book and we're 
looking forward to sharing our learning in various ways 
throughout the school. 

Kindly, 
Connie Adserballe 

REMINDER… 

NO SCHOOL  

FOR STUDENTS 

The week of  

February 20th 

to 

February 24th 

2023-2024 Kindergarten Registration 

Kindergarten registration for the 2023-2024 school year has begun!  

In order to be able to register, your child must be 5 years old on or before 

December 31, 2023. We require a copy of your child’s birth certificate at 

the time of registration.  

Registration forms are now available on our website and can be brought 

to the school or emailed to lakeview@lethsd.ab.ca. Our classes will be full 

day Mon/Wed or Tues/Thurs, and each student will attend some Friday 

mornings each month.  

Thank you, Parents, for your 

generosity and support of 

the Special Delivery Day for 

our students.  

Enjoy the break with your 

families! Also, there will be 

no school council meeting in 

the month of February.  
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